
August 2019 
Dear parents and carers, 

A very warm welcome back to school to all our children, parents and families. I would also like to welcome all our new parents 

and carers who have joined us this term, we very much hope you feel part of the All Saints family. I have been very pleased 

with how positively the children have returned to school,  eager and ready to learn. Thank you for ensuring that all our children 

look very smart in their uniform, it is much appreciated. Please do speak to me in a morning if you have any questions and if 

you wish please make a more formal appointment please do so I will be happy to speak to you. 

Thank you and best wishes for an exciting and enjoyable term ahead. 

Best wishes, 
 

Andy Mawdsley 

Headteacher 

Welcome to the new members of our team 
I am very pleased to have four new members  of staff joining our team this term.  

Mr Coleman is our new Deputy Headteacher and he will also be teaching the Year 6 

children. Mr Coleman is an experienced teacher and Deputy Headteacher with over 13 

years experience and a genuine passion for learning and teaching. Mrs Green is joining 

Mr Coleman as part of our Year 6 Team, teaching Lions Class. Mrs Green will be leading 

the development of reading in school alongside her passion for sport and modern  

foreign language. Mr Whittingham is joining us as music specialist who will also be  

supporting learning in year 3. He is an experienced musician who plays a range of  

instruments including the violin, piano and ukulele. He will be helping out with choir 

and  engaging an inspiring a love of music. Mrs Russell is joining our Early Years team 

alongside Mrs Wardle and Mrs Hiscocks. She has many years experience running her 

own early years setting and will be a valuable member of our team. We wish them all 

the very best in their new roles 

New Starters 
We are delighted to welcome 28 news starters 

into our Reception Class this year, newly named 

the Bears. They have all settled in  

extremely well and are adjusting to life at All 

Saints, we wish them all the best as they begin 

their journey with us. Welcome to all our new 

parents, please do ask if you have any  

questions, we will be  more than happy to help. 

School Timings 
Please remember that school 

starts promptly at 8.50 am and 

doors open at 8.40 am. 

When all children arrive on 

time, have a much more 

settled start to the day and 

progress well with their  

learning.  

We would please ask that from 

Monday 2nd September that if 

children are late to school that 

parents sign them into the 

book outside the school office.  

Thank you for your help and  

co-operation in ensuring we all  

are on time for school. 

     Mrs Russell                    Mrs Green                   Mr Coleman                   Mr Whittingham 



        Key Dates for your Diary this Term 
            Full details of each event will be sent out separately 

 

Date    Time   Event      Year Group 

Tue 3rd September  1 - 3.15 pm  Leicester Riders Basketball   Year 5 and 6 

Mon 9th September  3.15 - 4.00 pm Meet Your New Teacher   All Years 

Mon 9th September  ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS START THIS WEEK 

Wed 11th September All Day  Activity Day, Beaumanor Hall  Year 6 

Fri 20th September  All Day   PTA Non uniform day (£1)   All Years 

Mon 23rd September All Day  Trip to New Walk Museum   Year 3 and 4 

Tue 24th September  1 - 3.15 pm  Monstersaurus, Century Theatre  Year 1 and 2 

Wed 6th October  9.20 am  Harvest Festival, School Hall  All Years 

Thur 10th October  All Day   Trip to Legoland Discovery Centre  All years 

Fri 11th October  All Day  Lego Build Day in School   All Years 

    Mon 14th - Fri 18th October Half Term 

Mon 28th October  3.15 - 6.45 pm Parents Evening    All Years 

Tue 29th October  3.15 -  5.30 pm Parents Evening    All Years 

Fri 15th November  All Day  Children in Need    All years 

Tue 10th December  1.30 pm & 5.15 pm Christmas Performance, School Hall Year 1 and 2 

Wed 11th December 1.30 pm & 5.15 pm Nativity Performance, School Hall  Reception 

Thur 12th December  9 - 12.00 pm  Pantomime at Century Theatre  Year R, 1 and 2 

Fri 12th December  9 - 12.00 pm  Pantomime at Century Theatre  Year 3,4,5 and 6 

Thur 19th December  1.30 - 3.15 pm Christmas Service, Christchurch  All years 

 

 

Cake sale  

The children in Meerkats 

are kindly running a cake 

sale after school on Friday 

6th September to help 

raise funds for their trip to 

Leicester. Cakes will be on 

sale from 3.15 pm on the  

August 2019 

An electronic copy of this newsletter is available on our school website  

www.allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk 

Super star readers 

This year we are giving out prizes 

for children who are doing lots of reading at home. 

In your child’s reading record book you will find a 

Bronze star. When you child has read enough 

times to reach the bronze star, they will receive a 

special All Saints Eraser. When they get to the  

Silver star, which will appear in reading record 

books shortly, they will be awarded a special All 

Saints Silver pencil. If they reach the Gold star they 

will get to choose a reading book to keep out of 

our golden box.  

Century Theatre Kid’s Cinema Club 

On Sat 7th Sep, the Century Theatre is 

showing Dumbo. First showing 10am is the 

Relaxed (Autism Friendly) Showing. Second 

Showing 12pm is a full cinema experience. 

Entry just £3.50. 

Buy your tickets on the door. 


